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Leanne Cross
Environment Manager
CWP Renewables
PO Box 1708
Newcastle NSW 2300

15/03/2022

Dear Ms Cross
Uungula Wind Farm (SSD-6687)

Staging of Strategies, Plans and Programs

I refer to your request dated 21 February 2022 advising the Department that CWP intends to develop the
project in two distinct stages and seeking the Planning Secretary’s approval to prepare and submit any
strategy, plan or program required by the Development Consent for Uungula Wind Farm (SSD-6687) on
a staged basis. 

The Department notes that you intend to develop the project in two distinct stages:
 Stage 1: Wind Farm and associated infrastructure with the exception of the ‘Battery storage facility’ 

 Stage 2: Battery storage facility

The Department notes that the only strategy, plan or program not required for Stage 1 are the Fire Hazard
Analysis (condition B38) and Fire Safety Study (condition B39). All other strategies, plans or programs
required by the Development Consent would be prepared and submitted for Stage 1 in accordance with
the development consent, and then updated for Stage 2 where required.

Accordingly, under condition C3 of Schedule 3 of the Development Consent SSD-6687 the Secretary
approves the submission of the relevant strategy, plan or program required by the Development Consent
on a staged basis.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Natasha Homsey on 02 8275 1264 or at
natasha.homsey@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments

As nominee of the Secretary
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